
Friends of the Grand Island 

Memorial Library present 

Sophie Knab  
 
 

Thursday, May 24th @ 6:30 pm 
 

Sophie Hodorowicz Knab will lead a historical discussion of her book,  
“Wearing the Letter P: Polish Women as Forced Laborers in Nazi Germany”.  

 
  

From Amazon.com: “Compelled to learn more 
about her own mother’s experience as a 
forced laborer, Sophie Hodorowicz Knab 

embarked on a personal quest to uncover 
details about this overlooked aspect of World 

War II history. She conducted extensive 
research in archives in the U.S., London, and 
Warsaw for over 14 years to piece together 

facts and individual stories.” 
 

 
Copies of the book will be available for sale and refreshments will be provided.  

 
Directly preceding the author presentation will be the annual Friends business 

meeting and election of officers.   
Please consider joining and become a Friend of the library! 

 

Grand Island Memorial Library 

1715 Bedell Rd.       773-7124 

 
This program is sponsored and funded by the Friends of the Grand Island Memorial Library. 

  

 


